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Dear Prospective Student,
Congratulations on your admission to the University of Washington!

Now that you are one step closer to joining our graduate community, the Office of Graduate Student Equity & Excellence
(formerly GO-MAP) and your department cordially invite you to participate in our 2024 Prospective Student Days on
Thursday, March 28 and Friday, March 29, 2024.

About Prospective Student Days (PSDs):

GSEE’s Prospective Student Days provide an opportunity for admitted prospective students from historically
underrepresented communities to connect with GSEE graduate students and GSEE staff. Attendees can gather information
about graduate school at the UW, as well as ask questions regarding experiences, financial aid, ethnic and cultural
resources, and much more!

This year’s Prospective Student Days will be hybrid, with our virtual student panel on Thursday, March 28, 2024 and an in-
person reception on Friday, March 29, 2024. We hope that whether you're in the Seattle area or joining us from afar, you'll
be able to connect with other students and learn about available resources.

Registration

To register for our 2024 Prospective Student Days events, please contact your Graduate Program Advisor (GPA) or Graduate
Program Coordinator (GPC) and register at the links below by Thursday, March 21, 2024.

Thursday, March 28, 2024 at 10am PT: Virtual Student Panel Q&A (via Zoom)

Friday, March 29, 2024 at 12pm PT: In-Person Reception (Petersen Room, Allen Library)

More about GSEE

The Office of Graduate Student Equity & Excellence (formerly GO-MAP), a division of the UW Graduate School, works to
promote greater access to graduate studies for historically underrepresented students, and encourages all students,
faculty, and staff to help maintain a diverse and welcoming climate that benefits the entire University community.

To learn more about GSEE and Prospective Student Days, feel free to contact GSEE at uwgsee@uw.edu.

Warm regards,

Carolyee Qmm
Carolyn W. Jackson, Ph.D.

GSEE Director
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